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APPROVAL OF MINUTES DATED MONDAY, MARCH 22, 2010

M/S/C Sergio Lopez/Miriam Trejo to approve the Minutes of March 22, 2010.
Motion carried.

AREA REPORTS/UPDATES

College Council Report

¢ Chair Heumann commended Director Rick Webster and his crew for their help in the
cleanup of the college due to the earthquake on April 4™, and noted the college survived
admirably.

Program Review
Vice President for Academic Services Kathy Berry reported the following:

¢ Announced the Accreditation team visit is scheduled for April 22, 2010 through April 23,
2010. The Team consists of Dr. Roe Darnell who was the team leader in 2007, and Dr.
Marcia Corcoran also part of the original team. The English Department conference
room would be set up for their use. She indicated the District has supplied the team with
all the evidence and they will want to meet and talk to staff from different departments.

Budget Update
Vice President for Business Services John Lau reported the following:

e VP Lau reported the budget is on a tight timeline and is working to improve the Program
Review process. He indicated the next step in Program Review is how to separate
actual needs from the department’s wish lists. He stated the initial Program Review
asked departments to combine all their needs, and that created a $3.5 million deficit.

¢ Announced that he and Carlos Fletes have created a budget guideline for 2010-11 which
he would present to the VPs and President for approval.

ASG President Update
Associate Student Government President Steven Sciaky reported the following:

e Cesar Chavez documentary “Remembrance Day” took place on March 31, 2010, and he
stated ASG had a good turnout.

e Gave an update on the ASACC Conference in Washington, DC which he attended, and
stated it was very productive. He reported that ASG met with Congressman Filner,
Senator Boxer and Senator Feinstein’s Educational Legislative Assistants and discussed
possible increases to Cal Grant and lowering age of independents from age 24 to 21.

President Update
President Ed Gould reported the following:

e President Gould commended Director Rick Webster and his maintenance crew for their
help in going through every building to check for damage after the earthquake on spring
break. He stated the campus was very fortunate there was very little damage compared
to most places in the valley.





